
 
 

 

 

   

 

   

  
 

 

 

Canine Searches 

In an effort to discourage students from drug violations and drug related distractions, Township 
High School District 211 has partnered with local police departments to use police dogs to search 
for drugs on campus. The use of canine units in District 211 schools is intended to assist the 
administration’s ongoing efforts to deter students from taking the risk of bringing illegal 
substances into the school building or on campus, including the student parking lot.    

Searches may occur in each of the five regular high schools at the determination of the 
administration.  To create a more visible deterrent, the implementation of the canine searches 
will include multiple searches each semester conducted by a small number of canine search 
teams from l


